From: marjorieewing@msn.com

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 2:09 PM **To:** secretary «Secretary @CFTC.gov»

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Marjorie Ewing 4164 Meridian Street, Suite 208 Bellingham, WA 98226-5583

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

We are really fed up with Wall Street and the unwillingness of the authorities to confront and challenge these thieves.

Somebody please do the right thing. Stop this activity.

Sincerely,

Marjorie Ewing 360-305-0926